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26 May 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
EVERGREEN HEALTH - BASELINE OBSERVATION ASSESSMENT 
 
The Evergreen health team wish to conduct baseline observation assessments. If you should become ill, 

we will then know what your baseline observations are. 

 

This involves the Evergreen health nurse taking a resident’s oxygen saturation and pulse with a small 

pulse oximeter which is clipped onto your finger.  Temperatures will be taken with an infrared thermometer 

pointer. This is a free of charge screening service and will take five to ten minutes of your time.  

 

If you are interested please call reception (EXT300) or SN Zuko (EXT206) to set up an appointment at a 

time that would suit you.    

 

Please let us know if you have had any updates to your list of medications, update information on your 

doctor, hospital of choice and contact details of your next of kin. 

 

SN Mkalipi will maintain his social distance, wear both a face mask and a face shield when entering your 

home and carry out all sanitising procedures.  

 

I have also attached a new admission form which you may wish to complete and hand to the nurse when 

he does your assessment or you can call reception and have us collect your information to update your 

records.  

 

Warm Regards 
 

 
 
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager - Bergvliet 
 
 
 


